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 Check everything 

MOOSE out at 
www.mooseintl.org 

Looking Ahead  
Cinco De Mayo Breakfast 

Sunday, May 5th 
Preferred Members Party - May 9th 

Charcoal Painting  - May 11th 

Mother’s Day Brunch - May 12th  

Polka POW WOW - May 18th 

1st Summer Drawing - May 25th   
14th Annual Horseshoe Tournament 

Sunday, June 2nd 

WOTM Centennial Bash 
Saturday, June 23rd 

Riverfront  

 set-up/shifts/clean-up 

July 3rd - 8th 

Kentucky Derby 

Come on in and go the distance! 



 Hope everyone is enjoying the 
snow being gone. Warmer weather 
will be here before you know it. 

First off would like to thank both the Lodge and Chapter officers for their 
year of service. It has been great working with each of you. Also, thank all 
the new officers to both the Lodge and Chapter that are starting a new 
year; I'm looking forward to working with each of you to make our Lodge 
and Chapter the best in Wisconsin.  

As I finish another year as Governor and start a new one, I want to tell all 
members that it has been an honor and pleasure to be on the board of 
officers. Sometimes being Governor can be a challenge - being sure we 
have enough volunteers to meet our needs for functions. But the great 
people we have here have come through every time.  So thank each and 
every one of you for a job well done.  

There is a very funny side to being Governor too.  You get to hear some 
pretty funny stuff. I always wonder where the stuff comes from. I've even 
heard the doors were closing in 3 months, 6 months ago. This is not true. I 
guess if members would go to meetings they would know this. There have 
been many other things too. Too many for a newsletter. But if you want 
the truth on anything ask one of your officers, or better yet come to a 
meeting. I know that everyone thinks that the board of officers is doing a 
great job, but it would be easier with feedback from the members. 

Come to a meeting and tell us what you would like to see or do at our 
lodge. One thing each of us that believes in what our Lodge and Chapter 
does, or what the mission of Moose is should sign that one new member a 
year. Just think how our Lodge and Chapter would grow. It's not the job of 
a few members, but each member should want to see our lodge grow and 
be the best Lodge and Chapter in Wisconsin. Ever wonder what goes on in 
Lodge or Chapter meetings? Step out of the social quarters and into the 
Lodge Hall for 30 minutes on a Wednesday and find out. Tell your friends 
about the Moose, and that you are proud to be one. 

Governor, Steve Hodgkins        WE COULD ALWAYS USE YOUR HELP. 
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Recuperat ing (ed) :  

Steve Moore (belated) 
Morrie Karch      Mary Olander 
Sue Clussman     Lee Peterson 
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 In Our Thoughts :  

Jim Adamski      Katie Ligenza 
Al Kunst Dorothy Suchowski 

Deb Edmundson 

Deb Peltier  (loss of Husband) 
Molly Waltenberg (loss of Brother)  

Board of Officers 
Governor ……........Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Past Governor..…..Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Governor…..…Brandon Somers 
Prelate…………..…………...Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..……....…Val Omernick 
Administrator.….….....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee..…….George Bronk 
2 Year Trustee……..….….…...Al Hintz 
3 Year Trustee. Adam Waltenburg 
Sgt. At Arms…..……...…. 
Inner Guard….………...Dave Gervais 
Outer Guard …..….…..Morrie Karch 
Territory Mgr……..Mike Rynearson 
Legion Ambassador….…….......Geno  

From the House Committee   
There have been price increases:  

The Beer Companies have increased the wholesale cost of beer, “taken away” 
discounts and large purchase pricing (volume), we had to adjust.   

Credit Cards are now (or within days) accepted. 

 

Our Defending Circle  
was broken: 

Michael Wierzba 



Dearest Co-workers, 

This is my last month being Senior Regent! The year 
really went fast! Thank you everyone who supported 
ideas, attended events, listened with kind hearts and tried new things! 
Congratulations to the new officers: Barb Griffin- Recorder, Sherri Wallerman-Secretary/ 
Treasurer; Vicki Theilig-Junior Regent, Sue Hintz - Junior Grad Regent, Senior Regent to be 
announced.  
Appointed Chairs are Kathy Haase-Higher Degrees Chairman, Loretta Ferg-Mooseheart/
Moosehaven, Mary Kraft-Membership and Retention, and two unfilled chair positions - 
Activities/Sports and Community Service. We strive to fulfill these positions quickly and plan 
for a strong year ahead! We gained over 28 new members and still counting!  
WOTM Centennial Celebration is June 23rd. Kick-Off is at 1:00 p.m., featuring the band Grey 
Catz - get ready to dance up a storm, and a Free City - Wide Old Fashioned Ice Cream/Cake 
Social with food and drinks available! This event is “family friendly”-we want kids on the dance 
floor too!!!  
There will be short speeches by our $500 Scholarship Recipient/Teen Ambassador,  Mike Wiza, 
Mayor, and Past Deputy Grand Regents, Judy Laabs and Karen Johnson.  Please, please, please 
join us! FREE, FREE, FREE and open to the Public!!! We will have door prizes/raffles...just the 
thing to kick off our new year! Talk it up! 
In Friendship always, Sue Hintz, Junior Grad Regent. 
Craft Fair Interest? Email wotm311@gmail.com for the new application form. 
Questions?   Volunteer?   Donate?   Craft fair?   New member?  
 

Message us at:      
wotm311@gmail.com 

Or call SQ (715)344-3224 

      (leave a message) 

Stay informed! Stay Active! 
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Officers Women of the Moose  

Chapter 311 
Senior Regent ….……......… 

Recorder …….….…….........Barb Griffin 

Treasurer …….....…Sherri Wallerman 

Junior Regent …....…....…Vicki Theilig 

Jr. Graduate Regent ………..Sue Hintz  

 

    50 c 
24 or so 
draws! 

   Meat Raffle  
Sun., Jun 30th?         

Noon - ???    
Wednesday Meals: 4:30 - 6:30(ish) 

 

May 8th 

Buffalo Chicken Fries $6 
May 22nd 

Mega Drummie Basket $6 
May 29th 

Broasted Pork Chop Dinner $8 
All Welcome-Moose Legion  Meal ($9 w/o rsvp) 

Jun. 10th  

Deep Fried Taco Dippers  $6 

Jun. 24th 

Mega Drummie Basket $6 

Kitchen Grill  
“Meal Raffle”   

Sun., May 19th          

 $2  
20 or so draws! 
Pre-sales Avail! 



Belong to non-profit organization?  Want to get a 
little publicity for an event.  Go to 

www.moose1572.com.  Fill out a community 
events submission form.  The board  will consider 

getting  your event on our site. 

It all works better, working together. 

 

Your membership just 

became More 

Preferred Member Party  
May 9th  -  5 PM  

  Recognitions to Follow 
 

Signed  1 WOTM - LOOM -  Moose Legionnaire? 
 

 See you at the great   
 

Low Country Boil Dinner 
& Refreshments 

 

Enjoy the Company of our Membership Supporters 
Free by invite   or   $10 per person 
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Send this form in to the Lodge {PO 284}, drop 
off to an Officer meeting nights, or bartender. 

Hungry? We are:for volunteers  
Call/e-mail me, Your Name Here:  

______________  

anytime, but especially for: 

Pork Fest __  Beef Fest __      Busing __      

Bingo __        Mother’s &/or Father’s Day __  

Easter __ Bartending __  Riverfront __      

 Kids’ “Parties” : Halloween __  Christmas __    

Pool/Darts (League) __ Back to School __     

Outside/Inside Maintenance Projects __       

Enrollments/Orientations Programs __    

Retention/Membership Calling __ 

  Any Not listed (new?) Activity: ______________________ 
 

Phone # 715-____-_______      
or  E- Address    _________@_____.com  

 

Fill this in, return it, you will receive  Moose Bucks! 

Having a Wedding or 
Anniversary? 

 

Book a wedding or anniversary for 

special pricing under $27/person  
(tax & tip additional) 

Valid on bookings made by 8/31/19 
(see special contract for details)  

 2 meat dinner - (Chicken + one  entree) 

(with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup) 

 linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  

champagne for bridal/anniversary couple! 

      cocktails through dinner service 
 2 types of tap beer / tap soda /  
 bar rail mixers , limited service  
      Brownies or hors d'oeuvres!  
 

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . . . 

We have full service food & refreshments . . . 

We have openings for your event . . . 

We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge is the most reasonably   

priced in the area! 
 

 

Call Mark at 344-3224  
to book your date. 

Charcoal Painting   
 Saturday, May 11th 
Event Starts 1PM      $40 

1/2 Proceeds for:  
 Stevens Point  
 Special Olympics 



Thanks to 
everyone that made 

my years as President/
Chairman successful.  
Special thanks to Val, my 
travel companion.  We 
made our goals.      Geno 

Riverfront - 2019  
Set up  :  Wed July  3rd 
Opening Night :  Thurs, July 4th 
Closing Night :  Sat, July 6th 
Cleanup:  Mon, July 8th     

Please Plan  
 on HELPING! 

We are excited to announce the updated menu in May - 
the new menu allows all items to be eaten in bar on 
Fridays as well as sandwiches that will be permanently 
available. We are also planning on accepting credits cards 
soon and having extended summer hours. 

Don’t forget to have college aid acquaintances to apply for 
the Jams and Jabs Scholarship due May 15! Details are on 
our Facebook page. 

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to email me 
at moose1572kitchen@gmail.com.  ~Amy~ 

5th Wednesday is; Coming Up  
May 29th   Broasted Pork Chop  

$8wrsvp  ($9w/o rsvp); 

Any Ideas of   
what YOU would like to eat? next? 
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Members: 49  Goal: more     

Meetings: 3rd Wed. 8:15  

Moose Legion the  Service Degree 

We had an adequate year.  Sorry, too much time and energy was 
spent on pointing out “another’s shortcomings” - too little time on 
building the Lodge and Chapter.   

It has been almost 25 years of watching the membership waiting for someone else to do something,  
like “I would have” and too much time tearing into others’ attempts to get things done after the fact 
or at the last minute. 
We don’t have forever; many other Lodges, Chapters, clubs and organizations (from churches to 
social groups to teams) end up not there - done.  We are in the cat-bird seat.  We can stop a slow 
decline, start a renewal.  Not one, WE. 
We, Lodge 1572, are at the end of our centennial year - the ladies are approaching their anniversary 
of 100 years of service, commitment and existence.  Do you want to have to point to the day and say 
“if they would have only listened to me” instead of not having to say that because the change 
began!!   All of our days are numbered, as a person, member or organization.  How do you want to 
be remembered, or do you?? 
If I personally offended, or if you know someone I offended, let me know; give me the benefit of 
doubt I give to all - my intentions were for the best of the Lodge.  As everyone (including myself) 
knows I am not perfect.   
Our members have risen above the call of duty so often, saw a need - and got to it.   We need to do it 
again, let’s get the next 100 years off to a good start.   So many of you make it “always a great day to 
be a Moose”.       
       See you here, Mark - Admin., Club Mgr. 
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May 4th, 9th, 11th - 12th,  

18th,19th  & 25th;  
June 2nd, 16th & 23rd 
Dates to Remember & 
Bring  Friends To ! 

! 

We are not able to serve Regular Breakfast 

this morning, please be patient - we’re back May 19th. 

Back by request! Only $15 

Shulfer’s Ribs    
Sat., May 25th - 5 PM 

FREE Dessert “by Sharon” for RSVPs 
SR#6 ticket holders receive $3 off w/RSVP 

(RSVP deadline May 23rd) 

  
Additional information at Polish Heritage Website 


